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The tax hike is unaffordable.   Everything is going up in price and families can't afford 

these increases, too.   This is Oregon, not California.  People and businesses are 

leaving in droves.  I want to leave and that is so sad to me.  I loved Oregon but now 

the legislation makes it hard to want to stay.   Please say no to this bill.   Fight for 

what's right for the people.  This is not right.  


